

Dear Janine,

On behalf of all of us here at Casa Guatemala, I want to thank you so much for all of your support in 2019 and wish you and your colleagues a very Happy New Year and the very best in 2020! We are very excited about where the new year will take us and look forward to expanding our solar project with even more solar panels and less use of our diesel generator! We hope that we can count on your support into the future!

All the best,

Heather

--

Heather Graham
Executive Director
Casa Guatemala / Support Casa Guatemala Children (Canada)
Hotel Backpackers
Rio Dulce, Livingston, Izabal, Guatemala
+ 502 4212-8223

heather@casa-guatemala.org

www.casa-guatemala.org

Like us on Facebook and follow us on Twitter!

Thinking about volunteering? Check out our **YouTube** and join our **Volunteer Facebook Group!** 

Sign up for our Newsletter here!